From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 24 March 2014 20:34

To: 'josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com'’

Subject: FW: Response to Information request - Ref 380680 (ref: 380680)
Hi Josey

Please see the email | got for Southwark council.

It seems they even they had problems due to the address but after | give them the updated email for
my request for Bianca Road, SE15.6SJ they found the information it also seems they new about the
party for 04/05/2013 / 05/05/2014 before it had even happened as they got information on the
01/05/2013 that a party was going to take place on the 04/05/2013 so they went to the building on the
01/05/2013 and spoke to the squatters on this date which proves it was already being squatted before
Simon went to the building on the 04/05/2013.

Simon always through the council told him that the Noise Abatement Notice was put on the building in
the Feb 2013 but as you can see it was put in place on the 03/05/2013.

But | wonder who give the council the information on the 01/05/2013 about the party for the 04/05/2013
/ 05/05/2014, it must have been someone that the council would have believed could it have been the
police?

It also does show the police was there but that the council did not take there IDs which does not help
but it does show the police was there.

Also is there any update from Jemi about the 18/03/2014 for court as to what was said, and the bail
application?

Lorraine

From: Community Safety Enforcement [mailto:environmentcommunications@southwark.gov.uk]
Sent: 24 March 2014 15:43

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Subject: Response to Information request - Ref 380680 (ref: 380680)

Southwark Council - Information request

Our reference: 380680

Dear Mr Cordell

Re: Your request for information: 380680

Thank you for your request for information that was received on 13 March 2014 in which you
requested:

I am writing this email due to the below email which says you do not have any information for
the dates given.

| know on the 16/02/2013 /17/02/2013 a Noise and Nuisance Team come to a warehouse
where a rave was taking place at Bianca Road, SE15.6SJ / Haymerle Road, SE15 6SD, the
police was there and around 500 party goers was within a warehouse | also know that a
noise abatement orders was put in place on the warehouse on this date.
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